

Neymar Jr.

Neymar Junior always **wanted** to be a professional soccer player. As a child he **lived** in the city of Praia Grande, state of São Paulo, Brazil. When he **played** with his friends on the streets, Neymar **kicked** a ball like a professional and **impressed** everybody who **watched**. He **dreamed** of playing for big teams. He **pretended** to be a famous player and **practiced** every day. He **imagined** that the crowd **cheered** and **yelled** his name.



Neymar **started** playing for Santos in 2009 and **scored** his 100th professional goal on his 20th birthday in 2012. In 2013 he **moved** to Europe to play for Barcelona where he **stayed** for four years and helped win many titles. During the 2014-15 season he **scored** 39 goals.

In 2017 he **moved** to Paris Saint Germain, where he plays now. Neymar **helped** win a lot of games and **turned** into one of the biggest players in the world.

Answer the following questions about the text, using short answers. (Yes, he did. / No, he didn't.)

1. Did Neymar live in Praia Grande as a child?

2. Did he start playing for Santos in 2003?

3. Did he play at Barcelona for five years?

4. Did Neymar score 39 goals in the 2012 season?

5. Did Neymar help Barcelona win titles?
